
To:   Bonnie Nugent   
E-Mail:   nugentb@google.com
From:   Doug Young   
Date:   February 25, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0912-EX-CN-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The use of 2360-2395 MHz requires pre-coordination with   

Aerospace and Flight Test Radio Coordinating Council (AFTRCC)
616 E 34th Street North   
Wichita, KS 67219.   
Coordination point of contact: Mr. Wayne L. Morris, Telephone: (903) 450-5942; Email: coord_tm at aftrcc
dot org.

Submit successful coordination with AFTRCC as a response to this correspondence.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   February 25, 2019 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     46332


